
Dear Pre-K Project Director, 

A recent report indicates that one or more of the GA Pre-K teachers in your program 

have NOT started their required WSO Student Assessment Checklists for Period 1.   

Please run the Pending Checklist Report to determine which of your teachers have not 

met this requirement.  See graphic below to access the Pending Checklists Report. 

 

 

After reviewing the report, instruct your teachers to complete their Period 1 checklists 

by November 1, 2022. Teachers that need assistance may submit a WSO Support 

Ticket to http://decal.ga.gov/PreK/WSO_Logging.aspx 

Thank you for sharing this important information with your teachers. 

WSO Assessment Support Team 

 

http://decal.ga.gov/PreK/WSO_Logging.aspx

